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Dear Class,

My name is Michael Brennan and I created tootoot’s Pupil Voice Week. I just wanted to write and say 
thank you for being such big supporters of Pupil Voice Week this year, you are part of a movement of 
hundreds of thousands of pupils across the UK who are making a commitment to using their voice to 
make their schools and communities happier and safer places to be. 

The reason I started tootoot was because when I was a pupil I had no way of talking about the things 
that were worrying me. I was heavily bullied throughout school, Having people around me that didn’t 
use their voice in a positive way had a huge impact on me. When I left school I wanted to create 
something that would help children and young people use their voice in a positive way.

Pupils just like you across the country are using this Pupil Voice Week to explore ways they can ‘Use 
Their Voice’ to create a community that is happier and safer. It might be as simple as promising to be 
kind to strangers, or it might be something bigger such as campaigning for a positive change. If there 
is one thing I would like you to remember this Pupil Voice Week it is that your voice matters, and you 
should always use it to speak-up if you believe it is the right thing to do. 

Finally, I would love to hear from you! Has Pupil Voice Week helped you? Or, do you have some 
fantastic ideas for ways you are going to ‘Use Your Voice’ in the future?  

Why not record a short video and send it to us on Twitter? (@tootootofficial). Or, I would love to see 
the drawings and stories you have created during the week – you can send them to us by email 
(support@tootoot.co.uk) or post them to our address at the top of this letter!

Best regards,

Michael Brennan
Tootoot Founder and CEO

Tell us what you’re up to! Share the outcomes of your class activities with us on Twitter and 
Instagram, tag us using @tootootofficial and #PupilVoiceWeek. Or, you can email us your 

pictures using info@tootoot.co.uk


